Greetings.

Thank you for participating in our endorsement process.
We appreciated your responses, and believe you share the
values of our organization and the members we represent.

Please accept our endorsement, and feel free to use our
name and attached logo in a way that promotes your
candidacy.

We will be promoting you to our members and their families
through mailed and personally distributed literature, one on
one phone calls and text messages, and through social
media, emails, and other means of electronic
communication.

Thank you for your service to the community and your
support of Union Members. We look forward to working
with you as an elected representative.

Sincerely,

Greg Esposito

Jimmy Naughton

Plumbers, Pipefitters & Service Technicians Local 525
Political Action Committee

PLUMBERS * PIPEFITTERS
SERVICE TECHNICIANS




